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From: Candy Lee
To: Storm, Bill (COMM)
Subject: matter of application for MN power route (land owner)
Date: Tuesday, February 1, 2022 8:44:38 AM
Importance: High

Hello,  I was not able to attend the meeting that occurred on the 27th,  I have
10 acres at the end of W. Morgan St. in Duluth, a power line currently does cut
through the corner of my property, my questions are:

How much wider would the new line be? (is it going to be much larger than the
current line?)
Are land owners being compensated for use of additional land?

I will be checking the state web site to see what questions were asked at the
meeting to find more info also.  If you could let me know what you know it
would be greatly appreciated. 
Thank you! 

Candy Lee, Realtor
Lake Superior Real Estate Team

RE/MAX Results, Duluth MN 218-591-

6452
 

Visit my website:
http://www.lakesuperiorrealestateteam.com/
download my mobile app
http://rresu.lt/JHbv
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